TESTIMONIAL.

CHRISTOPHER DUNCAN.

Christopher Duncan fitted our Wren kitchen, completing the work on
the 17" May 2012.

We found him to be very polite and punctual; he always kept us
informed on the progress of the work being carried out. Asking for
our input on where things needed to be. His standard of work from
start to finish has been of the highest quality, and we would highly
recommend him to anyone considering having a Wren kitchen fitted.
If you require a verbal reference, | can be contacted on 01673
862654.

Terence Lawson.



